
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
5th November 2021 
 

Christmas Fundraising 
 
Dear parent/carer,  
 
Our annual Christmas fundraising event is taking place on 7th December in the form of a Christmas 
Market. As part of this event, we plan to have a raffle and we are requesting your help to make this 
a success. Our aim is for each form group to gather items that we can make into hampers. We are 
asking parents and carers to send something in to contribute to their son/daughter’s class hamper. 
Items could include chocolate, toiletries, cosmetics, games, bottles, decorations, or anything else 
you can think of that would make a suitable prize. 
 
We will also be trying to secure prizes from local businesses, so if you know of anyone who may 
be able to support us, please pass on our details. 
 
Thank you once again for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Cheryl Sunderland 
Operations Manager 


